
Henry County Gun Club August 2020 meeting minutes 

Date: August 3rd, 2020 

BOG Meeting Called to order at 1800 
 
Attendance: 
Pres John Phillips; Sec Alan Crowley; Treas David Stubblefield  
Elected Board Members: 
Eric Derby; Lee Jackson; Neal Schaefer 
 
Treasurers report – Approved as read 
 
Secretary’s report 
Reading of July Minutes – (Approved with the addition of noting approval of a safety wall being constructed on the berm 
of The Fort.  July minutes added to website August 4th.) 

Website updates – July Newsletter went out July 8th and posted on the website. Added June meeting minutes. 
Calendar updated with Bullet Pro 150 Match listing and October events added (July removed).   
 
Membership:  Full members: 245   Approved: 10   Probationary: 45    TOTAL: 300      600-key: 89 
Email: 12 members with no email; 2 with spam block and 1 that asked to be removed.  TOTAL: 15 
 
BOG approval vote on New Applicants: 
New applicants voted and approved via email to include: John Ward; Mike Benakovich; Robert Johnson; Drew Dodd; 
Alan Smith; Dustin Smith & during the meeting, HR Kobraei. 
 
July Match Reports 
Skeet: 45    Trap: 40    USPSA: 43    Steel Challenge: 27    F-Class: 8     
Vintage Sniper: 17    Tactical Rimfire: 5    Rimfire Benchrest: 8 
 
Old (unfinished) Business: 

• Night lights restored to Field Two thanks to Michael Breeds. 

• Sign repair/replacement – John Phillips to follow up on getting both repaired/replaced. 

• Club t-shirts/caps – project leader to be decided 

• Trap motors flooded, in need of repair – One now working, the other being repaired   

• New bobber purchased for Steel Challenge 

• Clubhouse windows, baseboard, gutters repair being done by Ken Donahue 

• Picnic table moved from 100/200 to Pistol range  

• Soft-drink machine working but still in need of repair.  

• 600-yard range road badly washed out by flood – repaired & invoices received.  

• Safety Wall for The Fort completed & invoice received. 

• Trap Evening Shoot to debut August 6th.  
New Business: 

• 600-yard range repair completed and open.  It was agreed that a very good job was done and the improvements 
should alleviate the flooding issue going forward. 

• Range Officer Seminar expenses approved for payment. 

• 600-yard Qualification format introduced by Eric Derby for further review and implementation. 
 
Announcements: None 
 
BOG Meeting:  Motion to adjourn at 1917 


